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first film a nonfiction one. But in addition to posing all of the usual challenges
inherent to more standard filmmaking, documentaries also present unique problems
that need to be understood from the outset. Where does the idea come from? How do
you raise the money? How much money do you need? What visual style is best suited
to the story? What are the legal issues involved? And how can a film reach that
all-important milestone and find a willing distributor? Epstein, Friedman, and
Wood tackle all of these important questions with examples and anecdotes from
their own careers. The result is an informative and entertaining guide for those
just starting out, and an enlightening read for anyone interested in a behind-thescenes look at this newly reinvigorated field of film.
The Art & Science of Moviemaking (Part I) Jonathan D. Krane 2012-09-07
The Collaborative Art of Filmmaking Linda Seger 2019 The Collaborative Art of
Filmmaking: From Script to Screen explores what goes into the making of
Hollywood¿s greatest motion pictures. Join veteran script consultant Linda Seger
as she examines contemporary and classic screenplays on their perilous journey
from script to screen. This fully revised and updated edition includes interviews
with over 80 well-known artists in their fields including writers, producers,
directors, actors, editors, composers, and production designers. Their discussions
about the art and craft of filmmaking ¿ including how and why they make their
decisions ¿ provides filmmaking and screenwriting students and professionals with
the ultimate guide to creating the best possible "blueprint" for a film and to
also fully understand the artistic and technical decisions being made by all those
involved in the process.
Okja: The Art and Making of the Film Simon Ward 2018-02-13 Meet Mija, a young girl
who risks everything to prevent a powerful, multi-national company from kidnapping
her best friend - a fascinating animal named Okja. This is the official art book
to celebrate the beautiful new movie from director Bong Joon Ho (Snowpiercer, The
Host) and Netflix. Featuring exclusive interviews with the director, Tilda
Swinton, and key crew members, combined with concept artwork, candid set
photography, and VFX material detailing the production process, this is a one of a
kind book for a one of a kind movie.
What a Producer Does Buck Houghton 1991 Guide lines on choosing stories and
rendering stories into screenplays are valuable, as are his insights into the
whole of maviemaking process-preproduction, production, and postproduction. the
nuts-and bolts issues that must be understood.
Make Your Movie Barbara Freedman Doyle 2012 "This book is about how to work with
people in the film industry, about who they are, what they do, and what they need.

Movie Maker Tim Grabham 2010 Presents a guide with detailed information on making
films, covering such topics as equipment, preproduction, location, camera shots,
sound, and editing, and discussing such film types as comedies, travelogues,
horror, wildlife, sports, and animation.
Film Art David Bordwell 2020 "Film Art provides the respected scholarship and
analytic tools students need to understand key vocabulary and concepts of film
forms, techniques, and history;appreciate a wide variety of classic and
contemporary films and the creative choices made by filmmakers to shape the
experience of viewers; and analyze films critically and systematically to enrich
their understanding and appreciation of any film, in any genre"-Start to Finish Eric Lax 2017-10-03 In this fascinating insight into the artistic
process, longtime Woody Allen biographer Eric Lax follows the legendary director
through the making of a movie—from start to finish. Charting the production of
Allen’s forty-sixth directorial feature, Irrational Man—starring Joaquin Phoenix
and Emma Stone—from inception to premier, Lax takes us onto the set and behind the
scenes, revealing the intimate details of Allen’s filmmaking. We see the
screenplay being shaped, the scenes being prepared, and the actors,
cinematographers, editors, and other participants at work. We hear Allen’s
colleagues speak candidly about working with him, and Allen speaking with equal
openness about his career. An unprecedented insight into one of the foremost
filmmakers of our time, Start to Finish is sure to delight not only movie buffs
and Allen fans, but everyone who has marveled at the magic of the movies.
The Art of Moviemaking Richard Beck Peacock 2001 This comprehensive book explores
the ways in which the frequently conflicting but constant elements of art,
technology, and business come together to shape “the movies.” A presentation of
how the moviemaking process works gives readers an appreciation of the informed
and skillful choices that artists and technicians make in creating their art.
Chapter topics look at the screenwriter, the director, the art of technique, the
cinematographer, casting the performers, sound design, and marketing and
distribution. For movie fans and critiques alike, who want a picture that explains
the dynamic nature of filmmaking.
The Art of Movie Making V. P. Dhar 2012
The Art of Nonfiction Movie Making Jeffrey Friedman 2012-08-17 The past few years
have featured such blockbusters as Super-Size Me, Fahrenheit 9/11, Sicko, March of
the Penguins, and An Inconvenient Truth. And as news articles proclaim a new era
in the history of documentary films, more and more new directors are making their
on-the-art-of-movie-making

1/5

Downloaded from teleferico.com on August 11, 2022 by guest

Most importantly for you, it is also about how to become one of them. Make your
movie is a straightforward and comprehensive must-read for any aspiring filmmaker
with an ounce or two of determination. With a down-to-earth, tell it like it is
approach, the author offers insight through relatable, real-world experience and
one-on-one interviews with working professionals who are already at the top of
their game. Having an insider's understanding of the entire filmmaking process
from start to finish, fundraising to distribution, is imperative and will allow
you to anticipate and navigate avoidable setbacks. This clear and concise guide
candidly describes what you need to know about both the business and politics of
the industry to get your movie made."--Cover.
Making the Cut at Pixar Bill Kinder 2022 Join industry experts Bill Kinder and
Bobbie O'Steen as they guide readers on a journey through every stage of
production on an animated film, from storyboards to virtual cameras to final
animation. A must-read for students of digital filmmaking methods, filmmakers in
all aspects of production, and fans of Pixar movies.
Acting in Film Michael Caine 2000-02-01 (Applause Books). A master actor who's
appeared in an enormous number of films, starring with everyone from Nicholson to
Kermit the Frog, Michael Caine is uniquely qualified to provide his view of making
movies. This revised and expanded edition features great photos, with chapters on:
Preparation, In Front of the Camera Before You Shoot, The Take, Characters,
Directors, On Being a Star, and much more. "Remarkable material ... A treasure ...
I'm not going to be looking at performances quite the same way ... FASCINATING!"
Gene Siskel
The Art of Motion Picture Editing Vincent LoBrutto 2012-09 A list of 100 essential
films.
Technological Impact on the Art of Moviemaking Ahmad Bilal 2016-01-06 Ahmad Bilal
examines the decline in Pakistani cinema during the last two decades, and explores
its history to expose the causes of that deterioration. Bilal introduces the
concept of established and emergent cinema, building on the work of Williams
(1977) in discussing the ideas of dominant, residual and emergent culture. Bilal's
research asks "Can new and convergent media be helpful in reviving the Pakistani
cinema?" The exploration reveals two gaps in Pakistani film industry: first, the
lack of training in the making of films; and, second, the change in possible
production methods allowed by new and emergent technologies. These gaps are
addressed by suggesting new production paradigms which incorporate the new
technology and by producing and examining the production of two new films to
develop methodologies for teaching. A prequel to his research, he produced an
economic and political historic description of the industry as well as a series of
interviews with contemporary practitioners that summarised both the academic
background and the current state of the industry. This book can be a part of
curriculum in the film institutes.
Amateur Movie Making Martha J. McNamara 2017-06-20 A compelling regional and
historical study that transforms our understanding of film history, Amateur Movie
Making demonstrates how amateur films and home movies stand as testaments to the
creative lives of ordinary people, enriching our experience of art and the
everyday. Here we encounter the lyrical and visually expressive qualities of films
produced in New England between 1915 and 1960 and held in the collections of
Northeast Historic Film, a moving image repository and study center that was
established to collect, preserve, and interpret the audiovisual record of northern
New England. Contributors from diverse backgrounds examine the visual aesthetics
of these films while placing them in their social, political, and historical
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contexts. Each discussion is enhanced by technical notes and the analyses are also
juxtaposed with personal reflections by artists who have close connections to
particular amateur filmmakers. These reflections reanimate the original private
contexts of the home movies before they were recast as objects of study and
artifacts of public history.
The Strategic Producer Federico Arditti Muchnik 2016-06-17 Today’s technologies
and economic models won’t settle for a conventional approach to filmmaking. The
Strategic Producer: On the Art and Craft of Making Your First Feature combines
history, technology, aesthetics, data, decision-making strategies, and time-tested
methods into a powerful new approach to producing. An ideal text for aspiring
filmmakers, The Strategic Producer orients the reader’s mind-set towards selfempowerment by sharing essential and timeless techniques producers need to get the
job done while also embracing the constantly evolving production landscape. Written in clear, succinct, and non-technical prose. - Includes six sidebar in
depth interviews with industry professionals providing additional perspectives. Clearly presented line drawings help readers quickly understand complex ideas like
production timelines, story structure, and business models. - Includes samples
from key documents such as script pages, budgets, shooting schedules, and business
plans for potential investors.
Digital Filmmaking Thomas Ohanian 2013-04-03 Digital Filmmaking has been called
the bible for professional filmmakers in the digital age. It details all of the
procedural, creative, and technical aspects of pre-production, production, and
post-production within a digital filmmaking environment. It examines the new
digital methods and techniques that are redefining the filmmaking process, and how
the evolution into digital filmmaking can be used to achieve greater creative
flexibility as well as cost and time savings. The second edition includes updates
and new information, including four new chapters that examine key topics like
digital television and high definition television,making films using digital
video, 24 P and universal mastering, and digital film projection. Digital
Filmmaking provides a clear overview of the traditional filmmaking process, then
goes on to illuminate the ways in which new methods can accomplish old tasks. It
explains vital concepts, including digitization, compression, digital compositing,
nonlinear editing, and on-set digital production and relates traditional film
production and editing processes to those of digital techniques. Various
filmmakers discuss their use of digital techniques to enhance the creative process
in the "Industry Viewpoints" sections in each chapter .
3D Movie Making Bernard Mendiburu 2009 Hollywood is going 3D! Join the revolution
with this primer to all of the essential skills for live action 3D, from
preproduction through distribution. 3D perception and science is presented in an
accessible way that provides the principles of Stereoscopic vision you need to
make the transition from the 2D world. Tools of the trade are enumerated with an
eye on current constraints and what is coming down the pike to smooth the way.
Step-by-step instructions detail how 3D processes affect every stage of the
production including screenwriting, art direction, principle photography, editing,
visual effects and distribution. The companion DVD includes an array of 2D and 3D
images that demonstrate concepts and techniques, 3D movie shorts that showcase
alternative techniques, After Effects project files to explore and manipulate for
effect, and a resource list of software tools and tutorials that demonstrate
techniques. The DVD is not included with the E-book. Please contact the publisher
for access to the DVD content by emailing d.mcgonagle@elsevier.com. *Understand
state-of-the-art 3D movie technology *Tutorials demonstrate 3D pictures with off2/5

Downloaded from teleferico.com on August 11, 2022 by guest

the-shelf equipment *Step-by-Step analysis of the production process for a realworld 3D movie helps you to know how to adapt your skills
The Art and Soul of Dune Tanya Lapointe 2021-10-22 Immerse yourself in the world
of Denis Villeneuve’s Dune and discover the incredible creative journey that
brought Frank Herbert’s iconic novel to the big screen. Frank Herbert’s science
fiction classic Dune has been brought to life like never before in the
breathtaking film adaptation from acclaimed director Denis Villeneuve (Blade
Runner 2049, Arrival). Now fans can be part of this creative journey with The Art
and Soul of Dune, the official companion to the hugely anticipated movie event.
Written by Dune executive producer Tanya Lapointe, this visually dazzling
exploration of the filmmaking process gives unparalleled insight into the
project’s genesis—from its striking environmental and creature designs to its
intricate costume concepts and landmark digital effects. The Art and Soul of Dune
also features exclusive interviews with key members of the cast and crew,
including Denis Villeneuve, Timothée Chalamet, Rebecca Ferguson, Oscar Isaac, and
many more, delivering a uniquely candid account of the hugely ambitious
international shoot. Showcasing Villeneuve’s visionary approach to realizing
Herbert’s science fiction classic, The Art and Soul of Dune is an essential
companion to the director’s latest masterpiece.
The Predator: The Art and Making of the Film James Nolan 2018-09-25 Official
companion book to the new blockbuster sci-fi movie from Shane Black, containing
stunning concept art and behind-the-scenes photography from the filming process.
Witness the return of one of the most formidable movie monsters of all time as
director Shane Black brings The Predator to the world's cinema screens. This
official companion book provides a unique look at the making of the movie,
including fascinating detail on all the major aspects of production such as stunt
work, production design, visual effects, costumes and props. Interviews with the
cast and crew highlight the evolution of the story and the challenges faced while
bringing an incredible new chapter in this blockbuster franchise to life.
Captivating concept art and on-set photography reveal the creative processes
behind the creatures, the technology and the breathtaking action set pieces that
feature in this long-awaited new movie. This book is a must-have for all Predator
fans! TM & © 2018 Twentieth Century Fox Film Corporation. All rights reserved.
On the Art of the Cinema Kim Jong Il 2001 In his preface the author states: "The
cinema is now one of the main objects on which efforts should be concentrated in
order to conduct the revolution in art and literature. The cinema occupies an
important place in the overall development of art and literature. As such it is a
powerful ideological weapon for the revolution and construction. Therefore,
concentrating efforts on the cinema, making breakthroughs and following up success
in all areas of art and literature is the basic principle that we must adhere to
in revolutionizing art and literature."Kim Jong Il (1942- ) is leader of North
Korea (1994- ). Kim Jong Il succeeded his father, Kim Il Sung, who had ruled North
Korea since 1948.
Designs on Film Cathy Whitlock 2010-11-30 Who can forget the over-the-top, whiteon-white, high-gloss interiors through which Fred Astaire danced in Top Hat? The
modernist high-rise architecture, inspired by the work of Frank Lloyd Wright, in
the adaptation of Ayn Rand's The Fountainhead? The lavish, opulent drawing rooms
of Martin Scorsese's The Age of Innocence? Through the use of film design—called
both art direction and production design in the film industry—movies can transport
us to new worlds of luxury, highlight the ornament of the everyday, offer a vision
of the future, or evoke the realities of a distant era. In Designs on Film,
on-the-art-of-movie-making

journalist and interior designer Cathy Whitlock illuminates the often
undercelebrated role of the production designer in the creation of the most
memorable moments in film history. Through a lush collection of rare archival
photographs, Whitlock narrates the evolving story of art direction over the course
of a century—from the massive Roman architecture of Ben-Hur to the infamous Dakota
apartment in Rosemary's Baby to the digital CGI wonders of Avatar's Pandora.
Drawing on insights from the most prominent Hollywood production designers and the
historical knowledge of the venerable Art Directors Guild, Whitlock delves into
the detailed process of how sets are imagined, drawn, built, and decorated.
Designs on Film is the must-have look book for film lovers, movie buffs, and
anyone looking to draw interior design inspiration from the constructions and
confections of Hollywood. Whitlock lifts the curtain on movie magic and celebrates
the many ways in which art direction and set design allow us to lose ourselves in
the diverse worlds showcased on the big screen.
Movies on Our Minds James E. Cutting 2021 "We used to go to the movies. We used to
speak of flicks, even flicking out. We used to stand in line with friends in
delicious anticipation to buy tickets for a movie that got a rapturous review. We
used to be ushered into blinding darkness within cavernous halls of downtown
gilded-age theaters to look at enormous screens. And we might go without regard to
when the feature began, enter in the middle, sit through its ending, its doublebill and shorts, and only then watch the beginning of what we wanted to see. A
small personal triumph occurred when, seeing a flick with friends or family, you
were the first one to get up to leave announcing that "this was the place in the
movie where we came in."-Making the Magic Happen Peter D. Marshall 2017-05-01 Filmmaking can be a
complicated and risky adventure, but Making the Magic Happen shows you why
directing a movie is actually simpler than you think. The trick is to properly
learn the "craft" of filmmak-ing first, and then adapt your logistical and
creative skills to the "art" of filmmaking.
Alita: Battle Angel - The Art and Making of the Movie Abbie Bernstein 2019-02-19
Delve into the world of Alita in this glossy hardback filled with concept art,
stills and interviews with the creatives, including Rodriguez and Cameron. From
visionary filmmakers James Cameron (Avatar) and Robert Rodriguez (Sin City), comes
Alita: Battle Angel, an epic adventure of hope and empowerment. When Alita (Rosa
Salazar) awakens with no memory of who she is in a future world she does not
recognize, she is taken in by Ido (Christoph Waltz), a compassionate doctor who
realizes that somewhere in this abandoned cyborg shell is the heart and soul of a
young woman with an extraordinary past. As Alita learns to navigate her new life
and the treacherous streets of Iron City, Ido tries to shield her from her
mysterious history while her street-smart new friend Hugo (Keean Johnson) offers
instead to help trigger her memories. But it is only when the deadly and corrupt
forces that run the city come after Alita that she discovers a clue to her past she has unique fighting abilities that those in power will stop at nothing to
control. If she can stay out of their grasp, she could be the key to saving her
friends, her family and the world she's grown to love. Delve into the world of
Alita in this lavish hardback packed with concept art, character and production
designs, stills and behind-the-scenes photos, and interviews with director Robert
Rodriguez, producers James Cameron and Jon Landau, and key creative talent.
Film as Art Rudolf Arnheim 1966
Ghostbusters: Afterlife: The Art and Making of the Movie Ozzy Inguanzo 2021-12-07
Delve into the world of Ghostbusters: Afterlife in this glossy hardback filled
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with concept art, photography, and interviews with the cast and crew. In
Ghostbusters: Afterlife - The Art and Making of the Movie, author Ozzy Inguanzo
provides a comprehensive look at the making of the next chapter in the original
Ghostbusters universe. When a single mom and her two kids arrive in the small town
of Summerville, they begin to discover their connection to the original
Ghostbusters and the secret legacy their grandfather left behind. This lavish
hardback explores the creative spirit and remarkable legacy behind the film,
providing in-depth insider access to its development and production. Experience
the journey from script to screen through an extensive collection of behind-thescenes images and designs including concept art, storyboards, sketches, and
models—showcasing the unique process of capturing the spirit of the original film
through new and iconic visuals, creatures, costumes, props, and one of the most
beloved vehicles in cinema history. Accompanying hundreds of stunning images are
exclusive insights from key creatives, including writer/director Jason Reitman,
producer Ivan Reitman, the production designer, cinematographer, costume designer,
visual effects designer, and the special makeup & live action creature effects
designer—making it the ultimate movie companion for fans and film lovers alike.
Animation Lab for Kids Laura Bellmont 2016-09-15 Introduce kids to stop-motion
animation and animated filmmaking. Animation is everywhere--from movies and TV to
apps and video games--and today's tech-savvy kids know all about it. With the
accessibility and ease of use of cameras and video-editing software, people of all
ages are learning how to make stop-motion animation. In "Animation Lab for Kids,"
artists, teachers, and authors Laura Bellmont and Emily Brink present exciting,
fun, hands-on projects that teach kids a range of animation techniques. From the
classic zoetrope, flip book, and cel methods (which don't require any devices or
technology) to different methods of shooting, the lessons require no previous
experience for either child or adult. Experimenting with a variety of art
materials (drawing, clay, and paper cut-outs), young animators will learn to plan
a film through writing, storyboarding, and creating sets. The book also features
helpful and informative sidebars on the history of the early animation techniques
as well as the inspiring work of innovative and influential animators, including
Kirsten Lepore, PES, Hailey Morris, and William Kentridge. The authors are cofounders and lead teachers of The Good School, an arts-education school that
cultivates and combines traditional art-making skills and the technologies
involved in stop-motion animation filmmaking. They teach animation techniques at
camps, schools, and events, including the New York International Children's Film
Festival.
Movie Making: The Ultimate Guide to Film Making Kevin Sapien 2017-02-07 This might
come as a surprise to you, but there is a single piece of equipment that will
provide the best results imaginable when you are working on your next feature
film. With a cost of well under $50 for basic models, and around $100 for
professional models the piece of equipment that you need is quite affordable and
will fit into any budget. Another huge benefit is the fact that it is quite small,
can expand to a wide range of sizes and is versatile enough to hold almost
anything you need. Curiosity is of course eating away at you right this moment,
you are probably thinking about the ultimate in high tech devices but this moment
but the answer will surprise you. A tripod is actually the best piece of equipment
that you need.
Rumble: The Art and Making of the Movie Noela Hueso 2022-02-15 Step into the ring
and discover the story behind the making of Rumble. In a world where monster
wrestling is a global sport and monsters are superstar athletes, teenage Winnie
on-the-art-of-movie-making

seeks to follow in her father's footsteps by becoming a coach and turning a
loveable underdog monster into a champion. From Paramount Animation, Rumble is a
larger-than-life animated coming of age comedy. With ringside seats to the
production, Rumble: The Art and Making of the Movie contains sketches, concept
art, storyboards, and final stills. Featuring exclusive commentary from the
creative team, plus a foreword written by Terry Crews, this extraordinary
collection of art will give you captivating insights into the creative process.
The Book on Making a Movie With No Money Brett William Mauser 2020-05-24 Brett
Mauser has made over 40 feature films, and most of them were done with no money.
Not microbudgets, but no money at all. Some were shot for as little as $65. Now
Mauser is bringing all he's learned, from the fundamentals of filmmaking to the
philosophy, to how to bring it all together so that you can make your first
feature film without any money. Mauser hasn't just completed more than 40 feature
films, 50 music videos, and hundreds of commercials, but most of his projects have
seen national and international distribution. He runs a successful independent
film company and is a professor of Digital Video and Film Production at the Art
Institute of San Antonio. He's received recognition at film festivals and holds
three degrees. And now, actually written the Book On Making a Movie With No
Money!His book begins by taking you through the essential fundamentals and basics
of film and video production, giving you a vocabulary and understanding of how
films are made. He teaches you the rules and then in the second parts, he teaches
you how to break those rules. He shares with you experiences of making films and
tells you how to avoid the pitfalls he fell into over his 30+ years of filmmaking.
The Art and Making of The Peanuts Movie Jerry Schmitz 2015-10-27 This in-depth
book goes behind the scenes of the movie-making process and looks at how the movie
continues the tradition and legacy of Peanuts. An unmissable experience. For the
first time ever, in November 2015, Snoopy, Charlie Brown and the rest of the gang
we know and love from Charles Schulz's timeless "Peanuts" comic strip will be
making their big-screen debut; like they've never been seen before in a CGanimated feature film in 3D.
Creative Filmmaking from the Inside Out Jed Dannenbaum 2003-02-25 A guide to the
art of creative filmmaking draws on the advice of fifteen experts in the film
world who address the role of the five I's--Introspection, Inquiry, Intuition,
Interaction, and Impact--in developing movies and television.
Advanced Film and Video Production William Mims 2011 Advanced Film and Video
Production is a practical approach to the art of filmmaking from beginning to
final release print or video master. The text begins with simple productions
designed to teach you the basics while establishing professional production
standards and moving on to more complicated projects. From writing your first
script to final edited master, the topics include camera techniques, working with
actors, professional lighting, recording and mixing sound, editing, professional
directing, blocking a scene with actors and crew, conducting yourself in a
professional film environment. Areas discussed include Producing commercials in a
local market, making a music video, documentaries, professional script writing of
dramatic stories, handling clients, promotional videos, advanced editing
techniques including cutting on the beat and the rhythm of editing. The 300 page
textbook of 30 chapters is suited for both senior high school and college level
curriculum, with a teacher's or college instructor's study guide available upon
request. Each chapter ends with class assignments designed to give each student a
hands on experience. This textbook is now available for anyone to purchase so that
if you do not have the benefit of attending a college or high school course, you
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now can follow this text to teach yourself the art of filmmaking. Because the
author worked on countless 'Hollywood' productions with some of the biggest names
in the business, it is stressed throughout the next the importance of conducing
one's self as a professional so that when you work on a 'real' Hollywood movie you
will be ready to do your job and be considered a peer.
Making Movies Sidney Lumet 1996 The award-winning director journeys inside the
world of film to illuminate the arduous process of creating movies, discussing the
art and craft of directing, writers and actors, the camera, art direction,
editing, sound tracks, distribution and marketing, and the studio role. Reprint.
35,000 first printing.
The Filmmaker's Guide to Production Design Vincent LoBrutto 2002-05-01 Learn to
turn a simple screenplay into a visual masterpiece! Top production designers share
their real-life experiences to explain the aesthetic, narrative, and technical
aspects of the craft. Step by step, aspiring filmmakers will discover sound
instruction on the tools of the trade, and established filmmakers will enjoy a new
outlook on production design. They will learn, for example, the craft behind movie
magic–such as how to create a design metaphor, choose a color scheme, use space,
and work within all genres of film, from well-funded studio projects to "guerilla
filmmaking." This indispensable resource also contains a history of movie making
and guidelines for digital production design. For the experienced filmmaker
seeking new design ideas to the struggling newcomer stretching low-budget dollars,
this book makes the processes and concepts of production design accessible.
Allworth Press, an imprint of Skyhorse Publishing, publishes a broad range of
books on the visual and performing arts, with emphasis on the business of art. Our
titles cover subjects such as graphic design, theater, branding, fine art,
photography, interior design, writing, acting, film, how to start careers,
business and legal forms, business practices, and more. While we don't aspire to
publish a New York Times bestseller or a national bestseller, we are deeply
committed to quality books that help creative professionals succeed and thrive. We
often publish in areas overlooked by other publishers and welcome the author whose
expertise can help our audience of readers.
The Movie Making Book Dan Farrell 2017-05-11 Moviemaking is easier for young
people than ever before, using nothing more than a smartphones or tablet along
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with simple editing programmes. The Movie Making Book teaches you all the skills
you need to get started in movies, from camera angles to scriptwriting to special
effects. There are also fourteen more advanced projects to put all of your skills
to the test, and advice on safely sharing your movies online.
The Art of Nonfiction Movie Making Jeffrey Friedman 2012 The past few years have
featured such blockbusters as "Super-Size Me," "Fahrenheit 9/11," "Sicko," "March
of the Penguins," and "An Inconvenient Truth." And as news articles proclaim a new
era in the history of documentary films, more and more new directors are making
their first film a nonfiction one. But in addition to posing all of the usual
challenges inherent to more standard filmmaking, documentaries also present unique
problems that need to be understood from the outset. Where does the idea come
from? How do you raise the money? How "much" money do you need? What visual style
is best suited to the story? What are the legal issues involved? And how can a
film reach that all-important milestone and find a willing distributor? Epstein,
Friedman, and Wood tackle all of these important questions with examples and
anecdotes from their own careers. The result is an informative and entertaining
guide for those just starting out, and an enlightening read for anyone interested
in a behind-the-scenes look at this newly reinvigorated field of film.
Wonder Woman: The Art and Making of the Film Sharon Gosling 2017-05-30 Patty
Jenkins’ Wonder Woman sees the hero brought to the big screen for the first time
in her own movie, and fully realizes the breathtaking wonder, strength, and grace
of such an historic character. Wonder Woman: The Art & Making of the Film
celebrates the creation of this groundbreaking movie, taking fans on a voyage of
discovery through the world of Wonder Woman. Showcasing the earliest concept art,
set and costume designs, sketches and storyboards, the book delves deep into the
filmmaking process, from creating the stunning island of Themyscira to the wartorn trenches and towns of First World War Europe. This official companion
explores the Amazons’ rigorous training regimens, their weaponry, armor,
Themysciran culture, and the amazing women themselves. With exclusive insights
from cast and crew, including director Patty Jenkins, production designer Aline
Bonetto, and Diana herself, Gal Gadot, this volume is the ultimate guide to the
past, present, and future of one of the most iconic heroes in the world – Wonder
Woman. WONDER WOMAN and all related characters and elements © and TM DC Comics and
Warner Bros. Entertainment. (s16)
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